
 

Monday, March 11th 
 
Main Announcements -  
JH track practice will begin Today, Monday, March 11th.  All participants should meet in the Study 
Hall after school on Monday.   
 
We will be hosting a student film festival. Any student grades K-12 are welcome to enter. Entries are 
due no later than april 20th.  
 
Hoosier high school girls can explore their talents in computer science this spring as the  
Girls Go CyberStart​ competition returns to Indiana for the second year. This is for grades 9-12. For 
more information please talk to Mrs. Rowland 
 
Students who have signed up for Drivers Ed need to see Mr. Russell. Anyone who will be 15 by April 
14th and hasn't signed up needs to do so ASAP. Class will begin on April 3rd 
 
Sophomores need to pay class dues to Emily Weisensteiner!  
 
Lunch -  
Today - Popcorn Chicken and broccoli with cheese.  
Tomorrow - Cheeseburger on bun and fries.  
 


